THE FORT WORTH NATIONAL BANK
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

EsSTiL VANCE
PRESIDENT

May 9, 1952

Dear Mr. Carter:

I want to express to you my very
sincere appreciation for the fine reception
you gave our mutual friend; Mr. Chenery.

Mr. Chenery was most desirous
of meeting you, and all of us certainly appre-
ciate your giving up another dinner engage-
ment in order to be with us at River Crest
Country Club last night.

I assure you that whenever there
is an occasion for me to be of service to you
in any manner, it will be a pleasure for me to
have the opportunity.

With kind personal regards, I am

Cordially yours,
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Estil Vance

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Messenger



